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Totus Tuus Journey (TTJ) Batch 26 launched at Montfort Cebu Mission
House

CEBU CITY, Philippines - On June 11, 2023, Totus Tuus Journey (TTJ) Batch 26 was officially
launched at the Montfort Cebu Mission House in Lower Calajoan, Minglanilla, Cebu City. This
33-day journey marks a significant step in the participants' preparation for Total Consecration to
Jesus through Mary, as outlined by St. Louis-Marie de Montfort. The program aims to renew the
participants' baptismal promises and deepen their spiritual commitment.

The launching event witnessed the enthusiastic participation of forty-seven individuals from
various parts of Cebu who responded to the invitations extended by the Montfort Fathers and the
Association of Mary Queen of All Hearts/TTJers. The day began at 8:30 AM with a solemn
Eucharistic celebration presided over by Rev. Fr. Armel Collantes, SMM, setting the tone for the
spiritual journey ahead. Following the Mass, the registration process commenced, ensuring that all
participants were accounted for and ready to embark on this transformative experience. Fr. Armel
Collantes, SMM also delivered the introductory session, setting the participants on the path of self-
discovery and spiritual growth.

TTJ Batch 26's consecration ceremony is scheduled to take place on July 16, 2023, culminating in
a deeply meaningful commitment to Jesus through Mary. Throughout the journey, the participants
will be under the supervision of the dedicated Spirituality Team, who will provide guidance and
support as they delve into the teachings of St. Louis-Marie de Montfort. After the enlightening



session, the participants were treated to a delicious lunch provided by the generous teams involved.
The occasion served as a moment of gratitude to all those who contributed to the nourishment of
the body and soul, fostering a sense of community and unity among the attendees.

The Totus Tuus Journey is a testament to the enduring faith and devotion of individuals seeking to
deepen their relationship with Jesus and Mary. With TTJ Batch 26 now underway, the participants
are poised to embark on a transformative spiritual journey that will leave a lasting impact on their
lives. As the days progress, these dedicated individuals will engage in prayers, reflections, and
teachings, all with the aim of drawing closer to God and embracing the guiding principles set forth
by St. Louis-Marie de Montfort. Their commitment to the Totus Tuus Journey exemplifies their
desire for spiritual renewal and the strengthening of their faith.

With the successful launching of Totus Tuus Journey Batch 26, a new chapter in the participants'
spiritual lives has begun. The anticipation and enthusiasm felt during the launching event serve as
a testament to the power of faith and the enduring relevance of St. Louis-Marie de Montfort's
teachings. As the journey unfolds, participants will undoubtedly emerge with a deeper connection
to their faith and a renewed sense of purpose in their devotion to Jesus through Mary.
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